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Club News Sept 30 
 

RDPC Pickleball final weeks and close up: 
As of Sept 30 there are no court captains assigned. The first and last RDPC member on the 

courts will be responsible to open and close the gates/lock washrooms. When leaving 

always check with others that they know how to close up or do it yourself.  

The schedules will see a mix of private court play and drop in play and one rated RR 

round. Private courts need to be booked otherwise they are considered open play. 

Therefore, please check this link often: Summer and Fall Play Schedule. 

If you have non members friends joining you they will not need to sign in or complete 

waivers but please remind them to make a payment. 

 

NOTE: 

 

After the Thanksgiving long weekend there will be a crew taking the wind screens down 

and most of the nets. Washrooms will then be closed and the water will be shut off as 

well. The actual day dependent on the weather permitting. A row of courts (1-6) will be 

available until the weather is too cold or October 30th. 

The Summer and Fall Play Schedule will be adjusted once the majority of nets are taken 

down. 

 

Fall School Programs School programs started September 19: 

Various days and times are booked in the afternoons currently. Open play courts will be 

limited in the afternoon sessions. Check the Summer and Fall Play Schedule on 

the Summer Play Page on our website for the courts reserved for school programs. 

https://reddeerpickleball.com/outdoor-play/
https://reddeerpickleball.com/outdoor-play/
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Winter Play 23-24: 

We are planning the official re-opening of the indoor courts at Bower Place very soon. 

Information regarding schedules and procedures will be posted on this link: Bower 

Place on our website. Our lease expires Dec 31st 

but we are currently working with Bower Place regarding extending our lease into 2024. 

 

We are in need of members to serve as court captains primarily in the evening and on the 

weekends. Please email communication@reddeerpickleball.com for more info. Without 

court captains some sessions may not be available. 

 

For other facilities that offer pickleball options in the Winter check the link: Other 

Pickleball Locations on our website. 

 

Lost and Found Clear Out: 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, jacket, water bottle, top etc? The lost and found has over 

20 items. They will be placed on a table starting next week Oct 2 (weather permitting) 

for viewing. Items not claimed will be donated to charity. 

 

The official number of RDPC members for 2023 is 899 

 

 

https://reddeerpickleball.com/programs-and-schedules/winter-play-bower-mall/
https://reddeerpickleball.com/programs-and-schedules/winter-play-bower-mall/
mailto:communication@reddeerpickleball.com
https://reddeerpickleball.com/otherPickleballLocations/
https://reddeerpickleball.com/otherPickleballLocations/

